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PAC NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2019 
 

Join our 
next 
PAC 
meeting  
We need your help 
and support! If you 
are a parent at Forest Grove we encourage you to 
join us for our monthly PAC meetings. This is a 
great way to stay up to date about what is 
happening at your school. Our next meeting will be 
on Monday April 1st from 7 PM to 9 PM. 
Childcare is provided.  Please come and join us! 

PAC 
needs 
your 
help: 
 

It is time to vote on the 2019/2020 PAC 
executive!!! If you know someone that is 
interested or would be great in the role please 
nominate them!  Or nominate yourself! Positions 
on the PAC Executive include: Chair, Vice Chair, 
Treasurer, Secretary, and 1 member at large. The 
PAC will be collecting nominations through the 
month of April and the vote will take place at the 
May 6th meeting.  Please email your nominations to   
forestrgrovepac@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Please join us on Wednesday April 3rd from 6:30 
to 8:00 PM for the Saleema Noon Education 
Night.  Rayka Kumru will give an overview of 
student presentations and, using humor and 
straight talk in an open, interactive environment, 
she will show parents how easy it is to convey 
healthy, meaningful messages about sex and 
growing up to young children! 

 

On Saturday April 13th from 8:00 AM to 11:00 
AM the Forest Grove PAC is hosting another 
clothing donation drive.  Clean out your closet, 
promote recycling and raise money!  Don’t forget 
to also bring your bottles and cans for recycling.  
The grad 7 grad committee will be accepting 
beverage container donations.   

 

Special thanks to Susan Young and her team of 
amazing volunteer parents for another great hot 
lunch.  We can’t thank you enough and WE LOVE 
HOT LUNCH!   

 


